
Announcements


Extreme Volleyball for Junior and Senior Boys will be held on Monday, November 7 at 4:00 pm.  The 
form to Sign up your team is in the office.  Teams must have 6 players but no more than 8 and 2 
coaches.  Any person wishing to sign up must do so themselves—no one else may sign up another 
person.     


Powder Puff Football for junior and senior girls will be held on Tuesday, November 8 at 4:00 pm at the 
stadium.  Sign up is in the office.  Any person wishing to sign up must do so themselves—no one may 
sign up another person.  There is a limit of 3 coaches per team.


Scholars Bowl will have practice after school today in Mr. Wilkins' room for both varsity and JV. 


Picture retakes are tomorrow!! If you need a packet stop and see Allison TODAY!


SENIORS: This Wednesday, October 26 your Jostens Graduation (Special Grad package) is DUE 
online!  Please share this information with your parents immediately.  


The 8th annual seminar pumpkin decorating categories are. Super hero, animal, and movie theme. 
Pumpkins are due this Thursday. Happy Decorating. 


Students please be prideful of our facility by making sure to throw away your trash following second 
breakfast.  Thank you


The AHS Two Steppers Dance Team is looking to expand for the basketball season.  If you would like 
to become a member of this performance squad come to open practices on October 25, 26, and 27 
from 6:30-7:30 in gym B.  You will be evaluated during this time.



